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12th July 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,
We are nearly at the end of the Summer Term!
Many thanks for your attendance at the Summer Fair. We all enjoyed the sunshine and we raised nearly £600! Mrs Cook and Mrs Preston are delighted to be able to buy a couple of ‘Buddy Benches’ for the children with your kind donations to their sales so many, many thanks.
The performances at The Lowry and the RNCM were fabulous. Many thanks for coming along with us and celebrating the fantastic talents of your children. 
Sickness and Diarrhoea – your child must be off for 48 hours (this is the exclusion period recommended by the NHS). This is in order for your child to be clear of the virus. I appreciate the difficulty this sometimes causes but we do need to follow the guidelines. 
Dinner Money – Please could you ensure all dinner money is paid to the end of term. Many thanks. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please come along to the events listed on the calendar on the website before the end of term. Unfortunately if Sports Days are cancelled due to the weather then we will be unable to rearrange them. 
The school uniform shop in Sale Circle now has logo jumpers and t-shirts for Saint Aidan’s School should you wish to buy for the new school year.
Many thanks for your support,
Sarah Yates
Head Teacher 
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